
December 22nd, 1931

Keith A. Wood, Esq.,
The Manager for the West Australian University 

Far East and America Tour,
Gull! of Undergraduates,
University,
PERTH, Western Australia.

Dear Sir:-

Your letter of the 17th of September 
was duly received and has been submitted to the 
Debating Union Society and to the Students* Council.

They would be glad to engage in a debate 
with your team under the conditions mentioned by you 
if dates could be made more suitable. The tine 
which you set for the Eastern Seaboard is April 8th- 
May 14th. These dates are, of course, impossible 
for us as are all dates after the middle of March.
If there is any way by which your tour could be 
carried on so as to run throughout the winter I 
think you would have more chance of success. Any 
date between tne 1st of October and the middle of 
March, except during the Christmas - New Year week, 
would suit us.

Yours faithfully.

Principal


